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15 August 2001

Catherine Bond
Conservation Officer
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall Extension
Argyll Street
London
WC1H 8ND

Dear Ms Bond

16 CHURCH ROW, HAMPSTEAD: GARDEN ROOM
Ref. 00012524/RI

Telephone: 01284 760421
Facsimile: 01284 704734

E-mail: info@whitcp.co.uk

We write with reference to the letter written to you from Stephen Boniface dated the 7 August
2000, regarding the proposed amendments to the existing garden room. We enclose five sets
of the drawings detailing the minor alterations to the approved design for which our client
seeks approval.

Our client is most anxious that an early decision be given on the works as the repairs to the
rest of the house are due for completion by the end of August, and the works to the garden
room are holding up the conclusion of the project. If however you require any clarification of
the enclosed drawings or additional information please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

DWMizon
for The Whitworth Co-Partnership

encs.

CC Dr and Mrs G Woolfson
Mr S Boniface

WCP
THE WHITWORTH
CO-PARTNERSHIP

With

Boniface Associates
Char te red  Archi tec ts  & Surveyors

18 HATTER STREET BURY ST. EDMUNDS
SUFFOLK 1P33 1NE

-.(/

Partners:
Philip Orchard BA, BArch, RIBA (Cathedral Architect to the Dean & Chapter of  St. Edmundsbury)
Anthony Redman BSc, FRICS, IHBC, Conservation Accredited, (Surveyor to the fabric of St. Edmundsbury Cathedral)

Matthew Stearn BA, DipArch, RIBA.
Stephen Boniface DipBldg Cons, FRICS, MAE, IHBC, Conservation accredited
Associate:
David Mizon BA, BArch.

London & Home Counties office at:
4 Simon Campion Court, High Street, Epping, Essex, CM16 4AU. Tel: 01992 579555 Fax: 01992 571386
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